COPY.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchureh Street, E.C 3.

Enclosure.
22nd November, 1938,

Dear Sirs,

Yard No.1424 - 0SLO IV".

I duly received your letter of the
14th instant, with accampanying Drawing No,30787 (in
triplicate), relating to the above vessel, and in reply
have to inform you that the proposal to drain the chain
locker into No.l1 hold by means of scuppers could only be
accepted provided the scantlings of the chain locker be
made equivalent to those required for a collision bulkhead.

One copy of the plan in question is
returned herewith,.

I am; Dear Sirs,

Yours falthfully,

Secretary.

Hessrs. Fes Schichau GemebeHs,
DANZIG s




